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Welcome to the City of Wildwood citizens’ newsletter • www.wildwood-fl.gov As part of the City’s overall effort to 
enhance government communication and 
keep our citizens informed, we bring you 
the latest installment of our citizens’ 
newsletter – “Wildwood Connection.” 
Interested in signing up to receive this 
and other notifications via email? Visit our 
website at www.wildwood-fl.gov, click the 
“Notifications” button, and select which 
newsletter(s) you’re interested in. Then 
simply enter your email, click “Subscribe,” 
and any time we have important news to 
share, you’ll receive it right in your inbox! 
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Shop With a Cop 
The City of Wildwood 
Police Department 
conducted its annual 
Christmas shopping 
event on December 6 at 
Walmart in Oxford. 
Members of the 
Wildwood Police 
Department helped 
citizens with different 
shopping needs during 
the holiday season. 

http://www.wildwood-fl.gov/
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Our City in 
 the Spotlight  
 

Celebrating MLK Day 
The City of Wildwood celebrated Martin Luther King Jr. Day at the newly 
constructed MLK Park on January 16. The community celebrated the Civil Rights 
icon with live music, games, and a little one-on-one with Wildwood police 
officers. 

It’s a Beauty 
The City of Wildwood Public Works 
Department planted Crape Myrtle 
trees along Dr. MLK Jr. Avenue in 
February. There were 48 trees planted. 

We Are the Champions! 
The Maniacs, coached by Larry Dasher, 
took home the 2020 Kickball League 
Championship. Nine teams from the 
area competed in the annual league. 

Santa Makes a Visit 
The annual Holiday Parade in Wildwood 
featured a visit from a special guest 
from the North Pole as Santa Claus and 
residents completed the trek. 

A Fresh Look  
The City of Wildwood has updated the 
City’s old Annex (above), turning it into 
the new facility for the City’s HR and IT 
departments. The City’s Utilities Dept. 
also renovated the Fairways Water 
Treatment Plant (below). 
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